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Docket No. 50-341

Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Edward Hines, Assistant

Vice President and Manager
Quality Assurance

2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, MI 48226

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your final report dated June 13, 1980, pursuant to 10 CFR
50.55(e) regarding defective Westinghouse Switches. We will review your
final report on this matter upon receipt.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

G. Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Construction and

Engineering Support Branch
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Mr. James C Keppler
Regional Director
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subject: 10CFR50.55(e) Item on Defective Westinghouse Switches.

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This letter is submitted as Detroit Edison's final report on the 10CFR50.
55(e) item on defective Westinghouse Switches.

On December 7, 1979, Detroit Edison's Mr. H.A. Walker telephoned Mr. F.J.
Jablonski of NRC Region III to report on defective Westinghouse Switches in
distribution cabinets used to distribute power for plant instrumentation
and control at the Fermi 2 Site. These switches were manufactured by West-
inghouse Electric Corporation and furnished to Detroit Edison by the Harlo
Corporation.

Edison Engineering has completed their evaluation of this deficiency. The
attached report includes a description of the deficiency, and the corree-
tive action taken. Corrective action will be completed in accordance with
the construction schedule.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. H.A.
Walker, Supervisor - Construction Quality Assurance.

Sincerely,

;c.9 W
W.J. Fahrner, Manager

Enrico Fermi 2

WJF/ HAW /pn
cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Jr. , Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Inspection Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D.C. 20555

Mr. Bruce Little, Resident Inspector
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Enrico Fermi 2 Construction Site
Newport, Michigan 48166
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